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Just like EVERY year at Alderman Oaks: 
Halloween and the Fall Festival were a blast! 
During the festival musical artists,The Sparrows, 
sang many celebratory songs, Chef Mary and 
Elder served burgers and bratwursts, and antique 
car collectors in the Sarasota region showed up 
in their hot rods for residents and staff to admire. 
Stay tuned for a fun video of the event débuting 
this week on our website AldermanOaks.com 
and our Facebook page, Alderman Oaks.  

On Halloween, most residents welcomed 
costume clad children trick or treating in  the 
halls with smiles and candy! Even our staff 
joined the festivities with fun outfits and 
costumes! A few staffers even adopted completely 
different personalities… Stella and Mable are 
now honorary residents and are welcome back 
anytime, especially for exercise class!

With Thanksgiving just around the corner, it is 
safe to say that Alderman Oaks is thankful for 
the people in this building, as well as our many 
visitors. 



December Birthdays

Staff Members

Carolyn Patsch - Dec 9
Lois Schulman - Dec 19
BJ Schaeffer - Dec 21

Shirley Kimata - Dec 31

Maria Cerda - Dec 12
Luz Calderon - Dec 16
Avery Jackson - Dec 17

Daphne Florence - Dec 30 Like what you see? Come in for a visit!

Want to see more of our Fall Festival? Go to our 
website and check out our new video posting at 

AldermanOaks.com. Swing by for the event next year! 


